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Proudly part of the HOLY CROSS Secondary Family of Schools  

March 2024 Contact Info 
225 Parnell Rd. 
St. Catharines, ON 
L2M 1W3 
ph 905-935-5281 
assumption@ncdsb.com 

DAYLIGTH SAVINGS TIME—Spring Forward 
 

Daylight Savings Time begins on Sunday, March 10th, 2024.  Don’t forget to change 
your clocks ahead on Saturday night before you go to bed. 

ROYAL CANADIAN LEGION ONTARIO  

PROVINCIAL CONTEST 

 

Congratulations to the following students that won 
prizes for the poster and literary contests held by the 
Royal Canadian Legion. 

Primary Level Poster Winners: 

1st place-Lydia N. 

2nd place– Isabella M. 

Junior Level Poster Winner: 

1st Place– Priscilla S. 

Intermediate Level Poster Winners: 

1st Place-Cecilia S. 

2nd Place– Payton L. 

2022 poster contest 

3rd place Zone Level– Emma C 

Job well done by all students...Congratulations! 

 

 

Up and Coming Food Days & 
Tuck Shop Days 

 

Friday, March 1 Meltwich Day 

& Tuck Shop Day 

Thursday March. 7: Swiss Chalet 
Day 

Friday March. 8: Tuck Shop Day 

Thursday March 21:Mandarin Day  

Friday March. 22: Tuck Shop 

Thursday March. 28: 

Pizza Day &Tuck Shop Day 

March. 11-15. 2024 

Easter Food Drive (Mar.1- Mar.27. 2024) 

Please send in non-perishable 
food or toiletries items for St. 
Vincent de Paul (St. Alfred) 
Food Drive. Thank you. 
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KIDS HELPING KIDS FUNDRAISER 
 

Once again, we held our Annual Kids Helping Kids Fundraiser to support the Niagara 
Children’s Centre, as well as the Niagara Foundation for Catholic Education. 
 

Thank you to all our students and families for their generous support. Way to go 
Thunderhawks. 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 
 

Kindergarten Registration is available online at niagaracatholic.ca.  If you 
missed our open house, please contact the school to find out more about 
Kindergarten at Niagara Catholic.   
To register your child, he or she must be turning four by December 31st, 
2024. register anytime online at: https://niagaracatholic.ca/registration/  
 

Looking forward to registering our future Thunderhawks! 

     HOLY CROSS CORNER 
 
 

Grade 8s:  We are hoping that you are already wearing your new Raiders Very 
Own t-shirts and we can’t wait to see you wearing them. For a chance to win some HC 
swag DM pictures of you and your friends wearing your HC T’s to:  theangusarmy Insta-
gram account  

 
Grade 8 students who will be attending Holy Cross need to remember to pay the Holy 
Cross Activity Fee on SchoolCashOnline under the Niagara Catholic School Board 
Items: HOLY CROSS NEW STUDENT ACTIVITY FEE. 

  Waste free Wednesday  

Remember to pack a waste free lunch every Wednesday. 

https://niagaracatholic.ca/registration/
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